
Community Council Minutes 

Coral Canyon Elementary 

Tuesday, September 26, 2017 

In Attendance: Jennifer Eggleston (Principal), Warrin Richens (Title I Coordinator, attending for Title I 

purposes), Katie Christensen (Teacher), Tammy Himmelright (Parent), Cyndi Cheney (Parent). 

Meeting Called to Order:   8:07 a.m. 

Review and Approval of Minutes: Cindy moved to approve the minutes from February 28, 2017, Katie 

second.  Review of minutes approved by the committee unanimously. 

Tammy Himmelright- Chair 

Cyndi Cheney- Vice Chair 

Katie Christensen- Secretary 

Handouts: 

 Discussion and approval of Parent-School Compact.  A new plan will be discussed and approved at the 

meeting in the spring.  Some changes need to occur: Change “Racing to Success” to “Learning Today, 

Building Tomorrow”.  

 Discussion and approval of Parent Involvement Plan- Tammy moved to approve the Involvement Plan, 

Cyndi second.  Approved by the committee unanimously.  

 Discussion and Approval of Schoolwide Plan (CSIP & GVCs)- ZOOM time was created to provide 

students with opportunities in writing, music, STEM, and lifestyle activities. Gives teachers the 

opportunity to work on CSIP and GVCs with administration.  

 SAGE & DIBELS Testing Results-Goal to increase scores this upcoming year. Our scores did increase 

and our report card was higher than the previous year.  Jen worked with 5th grade teachers in the summer 

to improve science instruction.  The state is looking at both proficiency and growth.  Goal to increase 

scores is funded by support staff. 

 Classroom Learning Walks- Discuss at next meeting. Would like students from classrooms and/or 

Student Council to conduct learning walks.  

 Internet Safety & Digital Citizenship- Safe Technology Report has not changed since last year. 

Lawrence Esplin is now in charge of technology.  Concerns: How are student emails managed and 

protected?  Are websites used for afterschool STEM program safe?  

 School LAND Trust Plan & Budget- Increasing each year.  Changes will be made in the spring.  We are 

now 1-1 in 3rd, 4th, and 5th grades.  1st and 2nd grades have a moving lab that is shared within the grade 

level.  

Future Meetings: October 24, 2017 

                               March 6, 2018 

                               May 1, 2018 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:53. 

 

Katie Christensen /Secretary 


